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Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for considering Dinnington First School in the next step of your professional career. 
 
We are in an exciting position to be able to welcome applications for the post of Head Teacher in our 
brand new expanding school. 
 
We are looking for a dynamic experienced Deputy Head or existing Head Teacher, who has passion 
and enthusiasm for learning and development to lead our existing team.  
 
Please complete the application form and include a supporting statement which highlights your 
successes and strengths. Gaps in previous employment must be explained. 
 
An invitation to visit the school is extended to all applicants; please let the school office know if you 
would like to attend the open afternoon.  Tuesday 12th February between 3.30pm – 5.00pm. 
 
Short listing: Wednesday 27th February 2019   Interviews: Tuesday 19th March 2019 9.30am to 
5.00pm 
 
If you are successful at shortlisting we will notify you by email on Wednesday 27th February and send 
details of the interview day including preparation work. 
 
Our wonderful children are thriving in our new school, our commitment to them is to find a head 
teacher who is committed to seeing every child grow, enjoying their learning with all opportunities for 
development being explored. 
 
Dinnington First is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of every child, it is important 
to note an enhanced DBS disclosure is required for this post. 
 
I would like to thank you for your interest in this vacancy and wish you well with your application. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Caroline Cogdon 
Chair of the governing body 
 


